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SKELLY OIL COMPANY
Tulsa 2, Okla.

March B, 1954

Colorado 0il and Gas Commission
116234 Elati Street
Denver, Colorado
Attention: Miss Annabel Hogsett
Dear Miss Hogsett:

We note that the Colorado Conservation Commission has
scheduled a hearing for March 16, 1954, on the Little Beaver Field.

We would like to have a transcript of the proceedings
sent to the undersigned as soon as convenient, and we would appre-
ciate your passing this request on to the reporter.

Yours very truly,

(signed) George W. Selinger
GWS:dd

coprPyY



